
2025 GAPT Mid-Year Conference 

and Trade Show 

Registration Now Open 

 

Dear GAPT Members, 

We are pleased to announce that registration is now open for the 

2025 GAPT Mid-Year Conference and Trade Show!  

 

This year’s event will take place at the Westin Jekyll Island and will bring together pupil 

transportation professionals, industry leaders, and vendor partners for an engaging and productive 

gathering. 

The Mid-Year Conference and Trade Show is a unique opportunity to: 

• Connect with other transportation professionals across Georgia and the Southeast 

• Explore innovative products and services from our valued industry partners 

• Participate in sessions designed to strengthen leadership, operations, and safety in pupil 

transportation 

➢ Register Now to secure your place at this important professional event.  Registration will 

close on Friday, October 3, 2025! 

➢ Book Now to reserve your hotel room at the Westin Jekyll Island. Booking Deadline 

10/10/25 

➢ Click Here to view the Agenda. 

We look forward to seeing you in Jekyll Island for the 2025 GAPT Mid-Year Conference and 

Trade Show! 

https://gapt.memberclicks.net/25midyear
https://www.marriott.com/event-reservations/reservation-link.mi?id=1752169771318&key=GRP&app=resvlink
https://gapt.memberclicks.net/assets/2025MidYearConf/GAPT%20Mid%20Year%20agenda%202025%20only.pdf

